
Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to promoting energy 

efficiency and sustainability in our community, we are excited to inform you about available 

energy-saving upgrade options for your residence. 

Implementing energy-saving upgrades not only helps reduce your energy bills but also 

contributes to a healthier environment. Here are some upgrades you may consider: 

• Energy-efficient windows 

• Insulation improvements 

• Smart thermostats 

• LED lighting upgrades 

• Solar panels installation 

Many local and federal programs are available to assist with the costs associated with these 

upgrades, including rebates and tax credits. To learn more about these options, please visit 

www.energy.gov or contact our office. 

Your commitment to energy-saving practices can make a substantial impact. We encourage you 

to explore these opportunities! 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 

http://www.energy.gov/

